
 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 A message from our firm regarding COVID-19 
 

Dear Valued Clients and Friends,  

  

Jacobowitz and Gubits remains fully operational and we are here to assist with all of your 

legal needs. As always, the well-being of our clients, employees and community is a top 

priority. We want to assure you that we are taking additional precautions to protect our 

clients, visitors and employees from the rapidly evolving COVID-19 virus.  

  

Here at Jacobowitz and Gubits, LLP we are closely monitoring and responding to the 

evolving developments from the Federal government, the Centers for Disease Control 

(CDC) and from State, County, and local government agencies. We have implemented the 

recommendations set forth by the CDC and the New York State Department of Health 

(NYSDOH).  Our office in Walden, New York remains open during this time; however, we 

are adhering to social distancing protocols and are operating in compliance with the 

mandates from Governor Cuomo and the NYSDOH.  Our office has contingencies in place 

that allow us the ability to work remotely without interruption and maintain a consistent 

level of client service.  

  

The firm has implemented additional cleaning and interaction protocols to decrease the 

spread of germs. In addition, we have asked employees who are experiencing any symptoms 

or who have been in contact with anyone diagnosed with COVID-19 or who have been 

mandated to self-quarantine either by the Department of Health or their physician to not 

come to the office.   

  

We are able to assist all of our clients "virtually" so that you can connect with our services 

by many digital and electronic means, without coming into our office.  If you would like a 

consultation with one of our attorneys, we can offer to you both telephone and video 

conferencing.   If you must visit our office, please practice these same healthy guidelines to 

help prevent the spread of respiratory illnesses or contact us to see if we can assist you 

remotely.  

  

All of us here at J&G remain dedicated to helping our clients receive the highest level of 

legal service and are committed to helping you through this unprecedented time. For over 50 

years, J&G has provided sophisticated legal representation to individuals, businesses, non-
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profits and municipalities in the Hudson Valley and if you have any questions or concerns, 

we are here to help. Wishing you good health.   

           

Sincerely,  

  

                                                                        Michele L. Babcock 

                                                                        Managing Partner 

                                                                        Jacobowitz and Gubits, LLP 

 

 

Please visit www.jacobowitz.com/blog or our 

Facebook Page for legal updates that may impact 

you. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

   STAY IN THE KNOW..  

FOLLOW US! 
     

 

866-993-7575  |  845-764-8828  |  158 Orange Avenue  |  Walden, NY 12586 
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